
September 4, 2023 

 

Dear Councilmembers, 

 

RESPONSE #1 TO COMMENT BY APPLICANT AND CITY PLANNERS ALLEGING 

THAT THERE IS NO PROOF OF FRAUD SUBMITTED TO SUBSTANTIATE CLAIMS 

OF FRAUD BY THE DEPT. OF CITY PLANNING.   

ENV-2022-9090-CE-IA (CF 23-0667) 

 

Initially, I had submitted ATTACHMENT TO REPORT DATED 6-20-23 - NOTICE OF 

EXEMPTION, which included my initial submittal to the City Planning Commission 

related to proof of fraud by the Dept. of City Planning in the development of the Solaris 

PSH HHH Project located at 1141-1145 S Crenshaw (CPC-516-DB-PSH-SIP) in 2020.  

For time’s sake, the Initial submittal on Page 6 mentioned the exhibits but were not 

included in the file for 23-0667.  This is because the City has the complete file in its 

possession – over 200 pages - to back my claims.  

Proof of fraud involving City Planning in the construction of the Solaris PSH Housing 

project can be found at: 

https://planning.lacity.org/dcpapi/meetings/document/addtldoc/58508 

 

https://clkrep.lacity.org/onlinedocs/2023/23-0667_misc_3_06-20-23.pdf
https://clkrep.lacity.org/onlinedocs/2023/23-0667_misc_3_06-20-23.pdf
https://planning.lacity.org/dcpapi/meetings/document/addtldoc/58508

